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Sermons from the Month of July We, as a church, are blessed
to have a talented group of

musicians leading our
worship every week. Worship
is so important as it is a way
for us to express our love for

and devotion to God. The
worship team fundraiser is
raising money to maintain

the music equipment.

Current amount raised:
$6,648.20

Praise the lord that
everyone who traveled

this past month has made
it home safely

Sunday July 6th: Philippians 2: 12-16 “Stop Complaining”
(Guest Speaker Jay Orata)

Sunday July 13th: Luke 15 “The Heart of the Father”

Sunday July 20th: Luke 17: 11-19 “A Heart of Gratitude”

Sunday July 27th: Revelation 20: 1-10 “The Millenial Reign of
Jesus Christ”

Now the God of patience and
consolation grant you to be

likeminded one toward another
according to Christ Jesus.

Romans 15:5



The Children’s Ministry performed their
Summer VBS Church Program, where they
performed the songs they had learned
throughout the month of June in the Summer
Vacation Bible School, “Wonder Junction”. This
is a wonderful opportunity for the church to
see the work the Lord is doing in this ministry.
Our volunteers also performed the weekly skits
so the church could catch a glimpse of what is
being taught, as well as the work of our faithful
volunteers to make the VBS possible.

Member Testimony- Reagan Robinson

Rejoice in the Lord
always: and again I

say, Rejoice. Let your
moderation be known
unto all men. The Lord
is at hand. Philippians

4: 4-5

July Recap

From the rising of the sun to the
setting of the same; we will
praise His name. Psalm 113:3

Reagan grew up in a Christian household. Her parents were
missionaries before she was born, so they had a strong
foundation in Christ and wanted to raise their children with
the same. Throughout her adolescents, she endured trials
and doubted her salvation. The friends she had grown up
with, who claimed to love Jesus, started making choices
that, if Reagan went along with, would put distance
between her and God. So she made the difficult decision
to end those friendships. She faced a particularly difficult
trial around her sophomore year of high school. According
to Reagan, because she had started home schooling, she
entered into a season of loneliness and isolation. This
eventually developed into depression. This pushed her to
grow closer to the Lord and get into His word. Reagan said,
“If we focus on god’s truth and what he says about us, that
affects us so strongly”.  After this year of struggle, Reagan
knew she needed community, but she wanted to ensure
that it was the right kind of community. So for her last two
years of high school, she attended CHESS Christian
School. There, she met Davey.



Stay Connected!

Visit the Buckeye Baptist
Website

@ Buckeye Baptist Church

@ buckeye.baptist
You can now give on
the Buckeye Baptist

Website!

Upcoming Announcements

The church will be having a 4 week
long bible study called “Share
Jesus Without Fear”. This is for
anyone in the church who hasn’t
been through this program, hasn’t
made it to this lesson in
discipleship, or even just wants a
refresher! Join us Sunday evenings
at 6 o’clock, starting on August
10th. 

Please be praying for all of our
students and teachers who will be
returning to school in the next few
weeks. Pray for their safety in the
upcoming school year and that
God can use them to be a light.


